
Pensacola Beach Elementary School Board of Directors 

Minutes for Meeting September 22, 2025 

 

1.​ Members in attendance:  Todd McCurdy, Justin Davis, Debbie Campanella, 
Monette Hodges, and Gabriel Hernandez.  Also in attendance:  Rachel Watts,  
Katie Hine, Marilee Etier, Sara Cordle and Ryan Christopher   
 

2.​  Called to order at 5:30p.m. 
 

3.​ Finance report 

Month to date/ +$30,537 

Year to date/ +$13,644   

Donations/ $34,418 

 

4.​ Principal Report 

New Umbrellas have been installed.  Thank you to the Curd Family! 

Water Filling Stations have been installed by the PTA. 

The PBES Staff is up to date on their safety training.  

PBES has had a great kickoff with P.I.E. and the Back to School Bash held at 
Lagunas.   

PBES held a Tour De PBES.  The students rode their bikes and scooters 
around the track. 

PBES welcomes their new Speech Therapist, Abigail Smith and their new 
School Nurse, Debra Bivens.  

 

5.​ PTA Report 
 
The Coupon Book Sale and the No Sell Fundraiser were great successes.  A 
Glow Party will be held on Friday. 
 
Upcoming Fundraisers will be the Spooktacular Fall Festival and the 
Boosterthon. 
 
PTA has a new Website, and they are going all digital.      



 
6.​ Old Business 

 
Summer repairs have been completed.  The school decking, gazebo, fencing, and 
gates have been replaced and painted.  

 

7.​  New Business 

Motion to approve the 2025/2026 Budget.  Approved unanimously. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 5:56p.m.  Next meeting scheduled for October 27, 2025 at 5:30p.m. 

 ​  


